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Comments: I completely oppose this expansion and the risks to the surrounding public lands and wilderness

areas. If Montana natives wanted this to occur we would've done it decades ago however we  realized long ago

the importance of preserving pristine areas around these special places. Once these areas are expanded, they

spread and damage surrounding areas. The Flathead Valley has been preserved for good reason, to protect

public lands and allow access to all people instead of allowing only a few to profit off what we have preserved.

 

NO to this expansion.

 

 


